
Shawna Senko 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Westman, Beth [Portland, ME.] <beth.westman@fairpoint.com> 
Friday, September 27, 2013 1:44 PM 
Filings@psc.state.fl.us 
Taylor, Ryan 
Tl719 - Response to Data Request 
GTC Inc Response FPSC Data Request 9.27.13.pdf 

Attached for fi ling, please find the 2013 Price Schedule Data Request completed by GTC, Inc. d/b/a FairPoint 
Communications. 

Please feel free to let me know if you have any questions or concerns regarding this fi ling. 

Beth Westman- State Government Affairs Manager FairPoint Communications 11 Davis Farm Road; Portland, ME 
041031 beth.westman@fairpoint.com<mai lto:beth.westman@fairpoint.com> 
www.fairpoint.com I 207-535-4249 office I 207-221-1188 fax 

This e-mai l message and its attachments are for the sole use of the intended recipients. They may contain confidential 
information, legally privileged information or other information subject to legal restrictions. If you are not the intended 
recipient of this message, please do not read, copy, use or disclose this message or its attachments, notify the sender by 
replying to this message and delete or destroy all copies of this message and attachments in all media. 

FPSC Commission Clerk
FILED SEP 27, 2013
DOCUMENT NO. 05789-13
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK
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September 27,2013 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-085 

•~t~ww Fa1:Poi"'l ccm 
770 Elm Street 
Manchester. NH 03101 

Re: GTC, Inc. d/ b/ a FairPoint Communications ("FairPoint") - 2013 Price Schedule Data 
Request 

Pursuant to the data request sent on August 2, 2013 pertaining to price schedules, please find FairPoint's 
response in t he enclosed attachment. 

Should you have any questions concern ing th is response, please contact Beth Westman at 207.535.4249 
or bwestman@fairpoint.com. 

Sincerely, 

Ryan Taylor 
Director, Regulatory 
FairPoint Communications 
P: 603 .656.8L02 
tiaylor@fa imoint.com 



GTC Inc. djbja FairPoint Communications 9.27.13 

Florida Public Service Commission's Data Request Relating to Price Schedules 

1) Does your company currently publish your price schedules for services offered in Florida 
at a location other than the Florida Public Service Commission? 

Yes 

2) If the answer to the question above is yes, please indicate where the schedule(s) is 
published. If published on a web site or sites, please include the complete address with 
the date the page was last updated. 

FairPoint posts its price schedules for our Florida territory on our website, 
www. fa irpoint. com, under the Legal & Regulatory section. 

FairPoint last updated its Florida price schedule on August 23, 2013. 

3) If your company maintains price schedules with the Commission, does it submit the filing 
electronically or by mail? 

N/A 

4) If your company files by mail, has the company considered filing electronically? 

N/A 

5) What expense, if any, would be imposed on your company if it were required to file 
electronically? 

N/A FairPoint Communications does not file its price schedules with the Commission. 




